
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN;                            February 8, 2022 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
I am writing to request that you vote to support Governor Lamont’s executive power to allow 
Connecticut residents to vote absentee during Covid. 
 
As senior citizens of Westport we need to have the ability to vote safely in upcoming elections 
 
Thank you 
 
Judy and David Stone 
25 Burritts Landing South  
Westport, CT 06880 


